
    

March 27, 2020 

For Immediate Release 

 

People being asked to self-isolate before  

travelling to Labrador Inuit Settlement Area 

 
In an effort to control the spread of COVID-19, the Nunatsiavut Government is asking individuals to 

self-isolate for at least 14 days before travelling from Happy Valley-Goose Bay to any of the five 

Labrador Inuit communities.  

 

Effective immediately, individuals whose travel costs are covered by the Nunatsiavut Government, 

including students and staff, will be required to self-isolate in Happy Valley-Goose Bay for 14 days 

before entering the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. Arrangements will be made to ensure 

accommodations are provided to students and staff that are required to self-isolate. 
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